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Miss de la Perrelle would like to invite enthused pupils (EYFS to Year 6) to 

become part of this year’s Eco Committee. The committee will take part in 

projects to help improve Wraysbury Primary School’s environment and 

sustainability. 

 

Parents please note that this year we are aiming to meet over Microsoft 

Teams on Wednesdays from 3:30pm-4:00pm. These will form clusters of 

meetings so that we can tackle various projects and work towards 

maintaining our Silver award and achieving our Green Flag award!  

 

 

Proposed dates for the year 2020/2021 are:  

 

10th March, 21st April, 19th May…Remaining dates to be confirmed 

later in the year.  

(Please be aware that these dates could change. If so, a letter or email 

will be sent out to confirm the changed date). 

 

Wednesday 10th March is set as an initial meeting in order to introduce 

the team and discuss future plans moving forward (e.g. plant a flower day 

on 12th March). 

 

Serious candidates, please complete the application form with imagination 

by Wednesday 3rd March.  

Selected children shall be notified by Friday 5th March. 

(Previous committee members are welcome to apply.) 

 

 

Eco Committee 

Application Form 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
1. Why would you like to become a member of the Eco Committee?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

2. How would our school benefit from having you on the Eco-Committee? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3. Which of the ten Eco-School topics is most important to you and why?  

(Biodiversity, Energy, Global Citizenship, Healthy Living, Litter, Marine, School 

Grounds, Transport, Waste, Water) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4. Do you have any previous volunteer experience?  

 

 

 

 

 

 



5. What ideas do you have to improve the school’s environment and sustainability? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6. If you were an animal which one would you be and why? 

 

 

 


